# MANIFESTINATE RESERVED LINE



## **News from Rogers Ranch School**

## January/February 2023

### A Message from Mrs. Hamburgh

Welcome back to the start of the 3rd quarter of the school year! We are looking forward to all that the rest of the school year has in store. In January our students will be taking NWEA testing to monitor student mastery of the standards to this point in the school year. This helps us also monitor and adjust our lessons

#### Calendar

\$1 Dress Down Friday's 1.27 and 2.3

**Student of the Month Friday, February 17** 

<u>Early Release</u> Wednesday, January 25

No School Monday, January 16 Monday, February 20

Booster Club Meeting
Thursday, January 19 and
February 16
from 5:30-6:30pm
at Rogers Ranch

to set students up for success as we prepare for state testing in April. We are looking forward to seeing the growth that is evident in the daily instruction taking place. We are proud of all our students have accomplished so far this year and what they will continue to do as the year progresses. Our Mustangs are AMAZING!

IN JANUARY WE HAD A GROUP OF 7TH AND 8TH GRADE STUDENTS TRAVEL TO THE BIOSPHERE IN TUCSON FOR AN OVERNIGHT FIELD TRIP. WHAT AN INCREDIBLE ADVENTURE IT TURNED OUT TO BE. THE STUDENTS GOT TO PARTICIPATE IN THE MARS ROVER COMPETITION. WE HAVE INCREDIBLE INVESTORS AT ROGERS RANCH! PROUD OF THE PERSEVERE THEY SHOWED. SHOUT OUT TO MR. GONZALEZ (7TH GRADE SCIENCE) AND MS. PINEDA (8TH GRADE SCIENCE) FOR TAKING THE STUDENTS ON THIS TRIP.



6735 S. 47th Ave., Laveen, Az 85339 \* 602-304-2030 \* laveenschools.org

## PBIS AT THE RANCH

An important component to the Positive Behavior Interventions and Support (PBIS) framework is to teach and reteach school wide expectations throughout the school year. When students returned from winter break, teachers reviewed the PBIS expectations for all locations on our campus (classroom, hallways, cafeteria, restrooms, and playground). The lessons have been carefully developed by our PBIS team members in order to meet the needs of every student. Additionally, our administration team conducted assemblies to review school wide expectations, accountability system, quarterly incentives, and celebrate our behavior successes!





# STEM @ THE RANCH

We are beyond excited to have our 1st ever Lego Robotics Club for grades K-8 up and going! Check out the incredible inventing they are up to. If you didn't get a chance to get involved this time around, we are looking forward to opening up more opportunities in the future.



## Family/Community STEM Events

Mark your calendar for our STEM community events happening this year!

 May 4- May the 4th Be With You- Centered on our community partnership with Vulcan Materials and presenting community project outcome. We prepare students
to excel in STEM
fields of study and
succeed in 21st
century careers as
leaders and
innovators.

## Take a peak inside our classrooms



On Friday, February 10 Rep. Elect Oscar De Los Santos visited Rogers Ranch. It was a privilege to show him around our campus! He even got to engage in the Edison Bots coding with our 3rd graders!



Shout out to our
AMAZING NJHS team
for representing Rogers
Ranch for the Laveen
Parade! So proud of our
team!